

Sullivan Center for Breast Health Sibley Hospital, Johns Hopkins Medicine 5255 Loughboro Rd., NW Washington, DC 20016

Dear Judy,

On behalf of Breast Imaging at the Sullivan Center for Breast Health at Sibley Memorial Hospital, I would like to thank and congratulate you on your formidable work and your support of the Breast Center and our patients.

The Sullivan Center for Breast Health diagnoses and treats more breast cancers than any other medical facility in the DC and Maryland area. We have a comprehensive approach to the treatment of breast cancer. Our new breast cancer patients are treated and discussed by a multidisciplinary team including: breast radiologists, surgeons, medical oncologists, radiation oncologists, pathologists, pain medicine specialists and oncology nurses.

Judy, your passion and drive are unmatched. We witness the products from your Foundation and your efforts every day. Over the years, \$33,500 has been contributed by The Judith A. Lese Breast Cancer Foundation to The Sullivan Center for Breast Health to support the clinical trials and to help provide opportunities for the uninsured and underserved individuals to receive treatments. While you continue to support multiple researchers, your Foundation has generously contributed over \$114,000 to the Sullivan Center for Breast Health. These funds have been dedicated to patient supportive technologies, such as Powermatic Ultrasound Examining Tables; to acquiring new Imaging tools, such as the MRI localization device, digital Faxitron and Magnification view/mammography stand; and physician support, such as the radiologist workstations.

We are so grateful for your commitment and continuous support, which helps benefit the patients and physicians at the Sullivan Center for Breast Health.

Thank you and warmest regards,

(Sound) Rogani MD

Pouneh Razavi, MD

Director of Breast Imaging

The Sullivan Center for Breast Health

Sibley Memorial Hospital

Washington, DC